
 

 

Parental Consent – Use of Photos and Videos 
 
At Hungerhill School, we use information about your child in different ways. This includes the use of 
student images and we’d like your consent for some of the ways these images are used. 
 
We take photos of students for use on our management information system for safeguarding purposes.  

We sometimes take additional photos and video recordings of students to demonstrate what life in our 
school is like, or as a learning tool for students to progress in their subjects. 

Under the current data protection and GDPR regulations, to use your child’s image in the ways listed we 
need positive affirmation of your consent. If you consent to some of the ways we use your child’s image, 
simply tick the relevant box on the electronic registration form against the ones you do give your consent 
for and leave the others blank. By leaving some of the boxes blank this will signify that you do not give 
consent for us to use the images in that way. 
 
If you do not give consent for us to use your child’s image other than within our management information 
system, then please leave all the boxes blank. Similarly, if you change your mind at any time, you can let us 
know by emailing admin@hungerhillschool.com. 
 

 


